CORRESPONDENCE
11/17/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12409-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:09 PM

To: ‘Sandra Evans (tannim44@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message'
Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Good Afternoon, Sandra Evans

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200176-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Sandra Evans (tannim44@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:11 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Adam Teitzman,

In the middle of a pandemic, with tens of thousands of Floridians unemployed, Duke Energy is seeking to force regular
Floridians to finance another big corporate giveaway. That's ridiculous! It's time Florida looks out for Floridians;
especially in such dark times instead of giving more money to large corporations that are making record profits.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

| support solar, however, | do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves.
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.



Sincerely,

Sandra Evans

218 East New York Avenue
Deland, FL 32763
tannim44@outlook.com
(386) 310-3990

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.





